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Please do not allow the construction of new concentrated feedlots for chickens and 

other livestock in Oregon. This model of animal husbandry is cruel to the animals, 

bad for the environment, and bad for people living near and consuming the animals 

being raised in concentration. Let us move towards more sustainable agricultural 

models like permaculture.   


